
Shire of Katanning

The Shire of Katanning is about 290km south-east of Perth in  
the Upper Great Southern. The Council wanted to install and 
operate its own EV chargers to give employees, residents, and 
visitors the confidence to transition to EVs. The Charge Up Grants 
provided the ideal low-cost opportunity. 

The Council had already identified that its car park was the ideal 
site to install chargers for employees and other visitors, as it was  
in the centre of town and close to businesses and amenities. 

The Council installed two 22kW AC chargers after working with 
Charge Up contractors to determine the site closest to the main 
switchboard, which would reduce their installation costs, and selecting 
the most cost-effective chargers within the remaining budget. 

The Council promotes the chargers through its website and 
signage at the site. This signage is also used to encourage daytime 
charging to take advantage of the building’s solar system. The 
Council hopes that the ability to charge during the day while 
working, visiting or running errands will encourage drivers to 
transition to EVs.
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ELECTRIC VEHICLE (EV) CHARGING GRANTS CASE STUDY

An ideal opportunity to 
provide low-cost charging 
for the community.
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